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 Meeting Notice for Thursday, January 11, 2024 

Technical Vibratory Workshop & Luncheon 
 

Topic – Vibratory Process Overview 
 

Guest Speaker – Bill Nebiolo, REM Chemical Inc 
 

Workshop Overview 
This will be an educational training session on general vibratory processing principles and 

practices. Major items to review include equipment, media, and machine set-up. Helpful 

hints will be offered to facilitate the understanding of mechanics.  
 

Speaker Biography 
Bill is a graduate of UConn and LIU and has been with REM for 34 years. He is a 45-year 

member of NASF Connecticut Chapter, and recently stepped down as Secretary after 32 

years. Bill is the former Chairman of the Technical Advisory Committee that runs the 

technical programs at SUR/FIN conferences. He also sits on the NASF Scientific Awards 

Committee. Bill has more than two dozen technical papers published.  
 

Meeting Location – REM Surface Engineering 

 325 W Queen St, Southington, CT 06489 
 

Times:   10:30 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. Arrive, park, enter and register 

     11:00 a.m. – 11:15 a.m. NASF Connecticut Chapter Business meeting 

     11:15 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. Presentation by Mr. Nebiolo 

     12:00 p.m. – 12:45 p.m. Catered luncheon, $15 per person 

     12:45 p.m. –   1:15 p.m. Presentation continues 

       1:15 p.m. –   1:45 p.m. Vibratory bowl demonstrations  
 

Price – Luncheon of assorted sandwiches, salads, cookies and soft drinks is $15.00 per head 

             Cash or check payable to Connecticut Chapter of NASF 

             Space is limited to 25 people and will be first come, first served. Please reserve early.  
  

Reservations - Contact Larry Ryan by noon Tues. Jan. 9, 2024 

Primarily by e-mail at RYANL46@cox.net 

Secondarily by phone at (860) 384-8792; only if you do not have e-mail access 

REM is an ITAR facility. Everyone is welcome to the training but only US citizens can 

participate in the tour/demonstration. Please indicate your US citizenship when reserving.  
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The companies and individuals on this page are participating as 2023-2024 sponsors of the 

NASF Connecticut Chapter.  Our sponsors represent World Class metal finish products, 

services and consultation.  Kindly remember them for your metal finishing requirements.   

The Connecticut Chapter sincerely thanks them for their dedication, quality, loyalty and 

sponsorship of this chapter. 
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NASF National Announcements 
2024 NASF Leadership Conference 

• March 3rd – 6th, Puerto Rico 

• Wyndham Grand Rio Mar Gold & Beach Resort 

• Registration opened Dec 1st, deadline for hotel reservation is February 9th  
 

SUR/FIN 2024 Atlanta, GA 

• June 5th – 7th at the Georgia World Congress Center 

• 75% of exhibitor booths have already been reserved. Reach out to Rachel Celentano at 

rachelcelentano@nasf.org to reserve yours today 

• Attendee registration opens March 1st  

 

NASF/AESF Scholarship 

• Scholarship applications are open to college juniors, seniors, and graduate students 

majoring in a subject related to surface science 

• Requirements and application instructions can be found online 

• The deadline to apply is February 25th  

 

NASF Swag Store 

• Official NASF apparel is now available for purchase on the national website 

 

Connecticut Chapter of NASF Announcements 
Call for Nominations for NASF National Awards 

Is there someone you know that is deserving of national recognition and is a member of the CT 

Chapter of NASF? Please consider nominating that individual to be considered for an NASF 

National Award. Nomination forms can be found on the official website.  

 

Nomination for Chapter Officers Election Scheduled for March, 2024 

In accordance with NASF Connecticut Chapter Bylaws, the names of officer nominees must be 

published three times before elections are held. Today is the second publication, and the final 

will be published in the March Chapter Meeting Announcement. For the meeting years 2024-

2025 and 2025-2026, the following officer nominees have been recognized by the 2022-2024 

NASF Connecticut Chapter Board of Managers:  

• Chapter President    Patrick Deland 

• Chapter Vice-President   Bill Nebiolo 

• Chapter Technical Chairperson  Nomination required 

• Chapter Secretary    Jameson Grout 

• Chapter Sergeant-at-Arms  Larry Ryan 

• Chapter Treasurer    Jameson Grout 

• Vice-Treasurer    Jameson Grout 

• Board of Managers   David Fiereck, Ryan Catania, Bruce Murphy 
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